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Office of Public Information (401) 847-6650 Ext. 223

Public Service Spots

beginning December 6, 1976

Contact person for further information
Sister Esther Ann Whalen

Mailed 11/22/76

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

The Office of Academic Advising at Salve Regina, The Newport College, is
open Monday to Friday, 8:30-4:00 p.m. All part time students enrolling
for the first time for the Spring Semester and all matriculated part time
students are urged to take advantage of this service. College officials
will be available to advise on sequence of courses as well as requirements
for each major. Advice on the availablility of financial aid will also
be available.

Mail in Registration for the Spring Semester at The Newport College may
be made during the month of December. For a copy of the Spring Bulletin

or further information call the Registrar (401) 847-6650, Ext. 226.
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